NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on March 30, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. at the firehouse located
at 61 Dutch Hill Road, Orangeburg, New York, the Board of Fire Commissioners of the
Orangeburg Fire District, Rockland County, New ~S(’cork, will hold a public hearing on the
proposed expenditure of up to TWENTY THOUSAND and 00/100 ($20,000.00) DOLLARS
from the Repair Reserve Fund heretofore established for repairs to replace the leaf springs to

the 11EQ. All interested residents of the Orangeburg Fire District are invited to attend.

PETER BYRNE, SECRETARY
ORANGEBURG FIRE DISTRICT

KORNFELD, REW, NEWMAN & SIMEONE
Attorneys for Fire District

46 Washington Avenue

P.O. Box 177

Suffern, New York 10901

(845) 357-2660
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